STUDENT PARKING DEGALS

All students driving to school must purchase a
2025-2026 Parking Decal on OSP.

Students will not be allowed to use any decals from
previous years.

To receive the decal, students must submit proof of
Car Insurance, Registration, and Driver’s License.
No Learner Permits will be allowed.

Submission of the following documents can be
submitted to Ms. Perez at lunch in the Main Lobby.

Decals will be enforced starting October 1st.

For more information, email Ms. Perez at
nmperez@dadeschools.net.



